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Having listened to and read most of the evidence presented by all sides I believe that 
the SPR proposal is totally inappropriate for this part of Suffolk and would result in 
destruction of all we hold dear in these rural and semi-rural communities damaging 
the natural environment, our health, economy and quality of life. All the other 
proposed (and not yet proposed) cumulative effects would further damage the 
communities for ever. 
I consider the only viable solution is a “Split Decision” where permission is granted 
for the sea based wind-farms to proceed and progress but the on-shore proposals 
should be refused and other options should be investigated including brown field and 
industrial sites. (Nearer the bulk of consumers?)
If the off-shore connection is properly coordinated to receive other connections (the 
technology for this exists) then the on-shore terminals can be sited in any number of 
appropriate areas as the connections would not need to come ashore in this coastal 
area at all.
Our MP Therese Coffey strongly supports this view and made an excellent speech on 
this.
I obviously support “green energy” in whatever form it takes but not when it is 
destroying peoples lives.
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